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Colin Campbell

M204A Martha van Rensselaer Hall
Cornell University

Ithaca, NY 14853

Dear Dr. Campbell:

Congratulations on your proposal before Congress for a long term cohort study of
diet and disease. I imagine you are familiar with the activities of Jerry Stamler
to achieve the same end. If not, it might be useful for you to touch base with
him.

You should also be aware of the soon-to-be-published USPHS Report on Diet and
Health and another major report due at the end of this year from the National
Academy of Sciences. The latter takes very much into consideration your ideas
about the total impact of diet on chronic diseases and mortality.

Cordially,

Mﬁ% NGLack fiues % )

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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